August 14, 2002

Dr. Wilma Wade, Superintendent Clarksdale Municipal School District P.O. Box 1088 Clarksdale, MS 38614

Dear Dr. Wade:

Mississippi is one of six states selected to participate in the "Follow the Leaders" project funded by the U.S. Department of Education. The project will provide technology and guidance to assist teachers and administrators in Title I schools in making changes to meet the new standards for school and student improvement outlined in No Child Left Behind. Your district is invited to learn more about this exciting opportunity.

Project Achieve will coordinate "Follow the Leaders" on behalf of the U.S. Department of Education. A representative of Project Achieve will be in Mississippi next Tuesday, August 20, to provide an overview of the project and to answer questions.

I am inviting you to attend this meeting that will be held in the State Department of Education's auditorium in Central High School, 359 N. West Street, Jackson, from 10:00 a.m. until 12:00 noon. Timothy Burrell, James Miller and Sadie Dorsey of your staff are also invited to attend this meeting. Please email Kelly Riley of my staff at kriley@governor.state.ms.us by noon on Monday, August 19, with the names of your district's representatives that will be attending this meeting.

The "Follow the Leaders" project is a wonderful opportunity for our state. Mississippi's selection in the project recognizes the great job that our schools are doing. "Follow the Leaders" will provide our schools the opportunity to duplicate proven successful practices for the benefit of our students.

Very truly yours,

RONNIE MUSGROVE

August 14, 2002

Mr. Reginald Barnes, Superintendent Cleveland School District 305 Merritt Drive Cleveland, MS 38732

Dear Mr. Barnes:

Mississippi is one of six states selected to participate in the "Follow the Leaders" project funded by the U.S. Department of Education. The project will provide technology and guidance to assist teachers and administrators in Title I schools in making changes to meet the new standards for school and student improvement outlined in No Child Left Behind. Your district is invited to learn more about this exciting opportunity.

Project Achieve will coordinate "Follow the Leaders" on behalf of the U.S. Department of Education. A representative of Project Achieve will be in Mississippi next Tuesday, August 20, to provide an overview of the project and to answer questions.

I am inviting you to attend this meeting that will be held in the State Department of Education's auditorium in Central High School, 359 N. West Street, Jackson, from 10:00 a.m. until 12:00 noon. Beverly Hardy, Ken Brown and Dr. Jerry Kitchings of your staff are also invited to attend this meeting. Please email Kelly Riley of my staff at kriley@governor.state.ms.us by noon on Monday, August 19, with the names of your district's representatives that will be attending this meeting.

The "Follow the Leaders" project is a wonderful opportunity for our state. Mississippi's selection in the project recognizes the great job that our schools are doing. "Follow the Leaders" will provide our schools the opportunity to duplicate proven successful practices for the benefit of our students.

Very truly yours,

RONNIE MUSGROVE

August 14, 2002

Dr. Keith Schaffer, Superintendent Coahoma County School District Box 820 Clarksdale, MS 38614

Dear Dr. Schaffer:

Mississippi is one of six states selected to participate in the "Follow the Leaders" project funded by the U.S. Department of Education. The project will provide technology and guidance to assist teachers and administrators in Title I schools in making changes to meet the new standards for school and student improvement outlined in No Child Left Behind. Your district is invited to learn more about this exciting opportunity.

Project Achieve will coordinate "Follow the Leaders" on behalf of the U.S. Department of Education. A representative of Project Achieve will be in Mississippi next Tuesday, August 20, to provide an overview of the project and to answer questions.

I am inviting you to attend this meeting that will be held in the State Department of Education's auditorium in Central High School, 359 N. West Street, Jackson, from 10:00 a.m. until 12:00 noon. Dr. Bueford Spain, Jean Duff, Joseph Furdge, and Beverly Culley of your staff are also invited to attend this meeting. Please email Kelly Riley of my staff at kriley@governor.state.ms.us by noon on Monday, August 19, with the names of your district's representatives that will be attending this meeting.

The "Follow the Leaders" project is a wonderful opportunity for our state. Mississippi's selection in the project recognizes the great job that our schools are doing. "Follow the Leaders" will provide our schools the opportunity to duplicate proven successful practices for the benefit of our students.

Very truly yours,

RONNIE MUSGROVE

August 14, 2002

Mr. James Edwards, Superintendent Drew School District 286 West Park Avenue Drew, MS 38737

Dear Mr. Edwards:

Mississippi is one of six states selected to participate in the "Follow the Leaders" project funded by the U.S. Department of Education. The project will provide technology and guidance to assist teachers and administrators in Title I schools in making changes to meet the new standards for school and student improvement outlined in No Child Left Behind. Your district is invited to learn more about this exciting opportunity.

Project Achieve will coordinate "Follow the Leaders" on behalf of the U.S. Department of Education. A representative of Project Achieve will be in Mississippi next Tuesday, August 20, to provide an overview of the project and to answer questions.

I am inviting you to attend this meeting that will be held in the State Department of Education's auditorium in Central High School, 359 N. West Street, Jackson, from 10:00 a.m. until 12:00 noon. Sylvester Hogan, Cameron Abel and Emma Robinson of your staff are also invited to attend this meeting. Please email Kelly Riley of my staff at kriley@governor.state.ms.us by noon on Monday, August 19, with the names of your district's representatives that will be attending this meeting.

The "Follow the Leaders" project is a wonderful opportunity for our state. Mississippi's selection in the project recognizes the great job that our schools are doing. "Follow the Leaders" will provide our schools the opportunity to duplicate proven successful practices for the benefit of our students.

Very truly yours,

RONNIE MUSGROVE

August 14, 2002

Dr. Arthur Cartlidge, Superintendent Greenville Public Schools P.O. Box 1619 Greenville, MS 38702-1619

Dear Dr. Cartlidge:

Mississippi is one of six states selected to participate in the "Follow the Leaders" project funded by the U.S. Department of Education. The project will provide technology and guidance to assist teachers and administrators in Title I schools in making changes to meet the new standards for school and student improvement outlined in No Child Left Behind. Your district is invited to learn more about this exciting opportunity.

Project Achieve will coordinate "Follow the Leaders" on behalf of the U.S. Department of Education. A representative of Project Achieve will be in Mississippi next Tuesday, August 20, to provide an overview of the project and to answer questions.

I am inviting you to attend this meeting that will be held in the State Department of Education's auditorium in Central High School, 359 N. West Street, Jackson, from 10:00 a.m. until 12:00 noon. Myrna Harvey, Hurtice Howard, Barbara McCoy and Byna Mitchell of your staff are also invited to attend this meeting. Please email Kelly Riley of my staff at kriley@governor.state.ms.us by noon on Monday, August 19, with the names of your district's representatives that will be attending this meeting.

The "Follow the Leaders" project is a wonderful opportunity for our state. Mississippi's selection in the project recognizes the great job that our schools are doing. "Follow the Leaders" will provide our schools the opportunity to duplicate proven successful practices for the benefit of our students.

Very truly yours,

RONNIE MUSGROVE

August 14, 2002

Mr. Willie Amos, Superintendent Hollandale School District Box 128 Hollandale, MS 38748

Dear Mr. Amos:

Mississippi is one of six states selected to participate in the "Follow the Leaders" project funded by the U.S. Department of Education. The project will provide technology and guidance to assist teachers and administrators in Title I schools in making changes to meet the new standards for school and student improvement outlined in No Child Left Behind. Your district is invited to learn more about this exciting opportunity.

Project Achieve will coordinate "Follow the Leaders" on behalf of the U.S. Department of Education. A representative of Project Achieve will be in Mississippi next Tuesday, August 20, to provide an overview of the project and to answer questions.

I am inviting you to attend this meeting that will be held in the State Department of Education's auditorium in Central High School, 359 N. West Street, Jackson, from 10:00 a.m. until 12:00 noon. Roger Liddell and Jobana Fry of your staff are also invited to attend this meeting. Please email Kelly Riley of my staff at kriley@governor.state.ms.us by noon on Monday, August 19, with the names of your district's representatives that will be attending this meeting.

The "Follow the Leaders" project is a wonderful opportunity for our state. Mississippi's selection in the project recognizes the great job that our schools are doing. "Follow the Leaders" will provide our schools the opportunity to duplicate proven successful practices for the benefit of our students.

Very truly yours,

RONNIE MUSGROVE

August 14, 2002

Ms. Joyce McNair, Superintendent Humphreys County School District Box 678 Belzoni, MS 39038

Dear Ms. McNair:

Mississippi is one of six states selected to participate in the "Follow the Leaders" project funded by the U.S. Department of Education. The project will provide technology and guidance to assist teachers and administrators in Title I schools in making changes to meet the new standards for school and student improvement outlined in No Child Left Behind. Your district is invited to learn more about this exciting opportunity.

Project Achieve will coordinate "Follow the Leaders" on behalf of the U.S. Department of Education. A representative of Project Achieve will be in Mississippi next Tuesday, August 20, to provide an overview of the project and to answer questions.

I am inviting you to attend this meeting that will be held in the State Department of Education's auditorium in Central High School, 359 N. West Street, Jackson, from 10:00 a.m. until 12:00 noon. Sharon Slater, Doris Clayton and Bonnie Horton of your staff are also invited to attend this meeting. Please email Kelly Riley of my staff at kriley@governor.state.ms.us by noon on Monday, August 19, with the names of your district's representatives that will be attending this meeting.

The "Follow the Leaders" project is a wonderful opportunity for our state. Mississippi's selection in the project recognizes the great job that our schools are doing. "Follow the Leaders" will provide our schools the opportunity to duplicate proven successful practices for the benefit of our students.

Very truly yours,

RONNIE MUSGROVE

August 14, 2002

Dr. Ilean Richards, Superintendent Leland School District 408 E. Fourth Street Leland, MS 38756

Dear Dr. Richards:

Mississippi is one of six states selected to participate in the "Follow the Leaders" project funded by the U.S. Department of Education. The project will provide technology and guidance to assist teachers and administrators in Title I schools in making changes to meet the new standards for school and student improvement outlined in No Child Left Behind. Your district is invited to learn more about this exciting opportunity.

Project Achieve will coordinate "Follow the Leaders" on behalf of the U.S. Department of Education. A representative of Project Achieve will be in Mississippi next Tuesday, August 20, to provide an overview of the project and to answer questions.

I am inviting you to attend this meeting that will be held in the State Department of Education's auditorium in Central High School, 359 N. West Street, Jackson, from 10:00 a.m. until 12:00 noon. Jeffery Blackmon, Johnnie Gibson and Fredia Inmon of your staff are also invited to attend this meeting. Please email Kelly Riley of my staff at kriley@governor.state.ms.us by noon on Monday, August 19, with the names of your district's representatives that will be attending this meeting.

The "Follow the Leaders" project is a wonderful opportunity for our state. Mississippi's selection in the project recognizes the great job that our schools are doing. "Follow the Leaders" will provide our schools the opportunity to duplicate proven successful practices for the benefit of our students.

Very truly yours,

RONNIE MUSGROVE

August 14, 2002

Ms. Bonnie Smith, Superintendent North Panola School District Box 334 Sardis, MS 38666

Dear Ms. Smith:

Mississippi is one of six states selected to participate in the "Follow the Leaders" project funded by the U.S. Department of Education. The project will provide technology and guidance to assist teachers and administrators in Title I schools in making changes to meet the new standards for school and student improvement outlined in No Child Left Behind. Your district is invited to learn more about this exciting opportunity.

Project Achieve will coordinate "Follow the Leaders" on behalf of the U.S. Department of Education. A representative of Project Achieve will be in Mississippi next Tuesday, August 20, to provide an overview of the project and to answer questions.

I am inviting you to attend this meeting that will be held in the State Department of Education's auditorium in Central High School, 359 N. West Street, Jackson, from 10:00 a.m. until 12:00 noon. Michael Britt, Morrie Turner and Patricia Lamar of your staff are also invited to attend this meeting. Please email Kelly Riley of my staff at kriley@governor.state.ms.us by noon on Monday, August 19, with the names of your district's representatives that will be attending this meeting.

The "Follow the Leaders" project is a wonderful opportunity for our state. Mississippi's selection in the project recognizes the great job that our schools are doing. "Follow the Leaders" will provide our schools the opportunity to duplicate proven successful practices for the benefit of our students.

Very truly yours,

RONNIE MUSGROVE

August 14, 2002

Dr. C. L. Stevenson, Superintendent South Panola School District 209 Boothe Street Batesville, MS 38606

Dear Dr. Stevenson:

Mississippi is one of six states selected to participate in the "Follow the Leaders" project funded by the U.S. Department of Education. The project will provide technology and guidance to assist teachers and administrators in Title I schools in making changes to meet the new standards for school and student improvement outlined in No Child Left Behind. Your district is invited to learn more about this exciting opportunity.

Project Achieve will coordinate "Follow the Leaders" on behalf of the U.S. Department of Education. A representative of Project Achieve will be in Mississippi next Tuesday, August 20, to provide an overview of the project and to answer questions.

I am inviting you to attend this meeting that will be held in the State Department of Education's auditorium in Central High School, 359 N. West Street, Jackson, from 10:00 a.m. until 12:00 noon. Willie Chapman, Jay Sandlin and Deloris Barnett of your staff are also invited to attend this meeting. Please email Kelly Riley of my staff at kriley@governor.state.ms.us by noon on Monday, August 19, with the names of your district's representatives that will be attending this meeting.

The "Follow the Leaders" project is a wonderful opportunity for our state. Mississippi's selection in the project recognizes the great job that our schools are doing. "Follow the Leaders" will provide our schools the opportunity to duplicate proven successful practices for the benefit of our students.

Very truly yours,

RONNIE MUSGROVE

August 14, 2002

Mr. Truman Albritton, Superintendent Tate County School District 107 Court Street Senatobia, MS 38668

Dear Mr. Albritton:

Mississippi is one of six states selected to participate in the "Follow the Leaders" project funded by the U.S. Department of Education. The project will provide technology and guidance to assist teachers and administrators in Title I schools in making changes to meet the new standards for school and student improvement outlined in No Child Left Behind. Your district is invited to learn more about this exciting opportunity.

Project Achieve will coordinate "Follow the Leaders" on behalf of the U.S. Department of Education. A representative of Project Achieve will be in Mississippi next Tuesday, August 20, to provide an overview of the project and to answer questions.

I am inviting you to attend this meeting that will be held in the State Department of Education's auditorium in Central High School, 359 N. West Street, Jackson, from 10:00 a.m. until 12:00 noon. Charles Crougher, Gary Walker and Jerry Stigler of your staff are also invited to attend this meeting. Please email Kelly Riley of my staff at kriley@governor.state.ms.us by noon on Monday, August 19, with the names of your district's representatives that will be attending this meeting.

The "Follow the Leaders" project is a wonderful opportunity for our state. Mississippi's selection in the project recognizes the great job that our schools are doing. "Follow the Leaders" will provide our schools the opportunity to duplicate proven successful practices for the benefit of our students.

Very truly yours,

RONNIE MUSGROVE